Hello from Steel Valley Middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of April
11th.

GRADE 7 ALERT NOW:

Dear parents: This is a reminder that all students in GRADE 7 are required by PA law to submit
proof of a dental exam to your school nurse. Any dental exam after 6/1/2019 will be accepted.
Due to covid-19 our school dentist will NOT be doing screenings at school this year. Therefore,
you must complete this obligation with your family dentist.

Report cards were distributed to in-person learners last Thursday. Report cards can also be
found in your Sapphire account.

If a student is failing 2 or more classes, there is a strong possibility that he/ she may need to
repeat the current grade or attend summer school. We will be looking at providing options for
students that fall into this category.

There will be a virtual MS PTO meeting on Wednesday, April 14th. The Zoom link will be sent
this week. Look for it on the MS Facebook page and via email.

That concludes the weekly announcement. Have a great evening!!



